Hello,

For the last 30 years, the Karen House Catholic Worker community has offered shelter for women and children.  Throughout this time, we’ve been supported wonderfully by church social groups, individual tithes, Just Faith groups, and confirmation classes.  We’re writing now to ask for your help.

It’s time for our century-old windows at Karen House to be replaced.  New windows will ensure a completely lead-free environment for the children who stay with us, provide a more comfortable space for our guests in the colder months, and decrease our natural gas consumption (lightening both our monthly gas bill and our environmental footprint.)
To replace our windows, we need to raise $60,000. This is about $300 per regular window (we have 33) and $800 per historic window (we have 46), plus $13,000 for installation costs. We are planning a Labor Day 2009 installation blitz with volunteer teams.

Would your parish consider helping Karen House with this Adopt-a-Window Project? Some ideas include:

· Church social groups holding a “Historic Window Fundraiser”

· Grade school classes sponsoring a regular window

· Individual or Parish-wide tithes toward a window

· Parishioners donating windows as Christmas, Birthday, or Anniversary gifts for each other

Thank you for your consideration. Karen House would not be operating today without the support of so many St. Louisans– 100% of our funding comes from donations. Please check out our website (www.KarenHouseCW.org) or call us (314-621-4052) for windows flyers, info about Karen House, and updates on our progress. 

In gratitude,

The Karen House Community

